
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                  19th May 2024  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Congratulations to year 6 for successfully getting through their SAT tests. It was a 
really busy week for them but they applied themselves magnificently and have already 
turned their attention towards getting ready for their end of year 
performance: “The Wizard of Oz”. We can’t wait to see them 
apply their dramatic talents as they bring the play to life in the 
coming weeks.   
 
Good luck to children from year 5 and 6 who are taking part in a 
local football tournament this Thursday afternoon at Larkhill 

Primary School.  There will be a team of 10 
year 5/6 girls and a team of 10 year 5/6 
boys to compete in a 7 aside competition. 
Children expressed interests and then 
names were randomly picked. We are sure 
they will do Ladybridge proud.  
 
Last week was ‘Mental Health Awareness Week’ throughout the 

week classes held class PSHE sessions where they 
discussed the importance of mental health awareness. 
 
We hope you’ve all managed to enjoy the amazing 

weather we had 
throughout this past 
weekend. With that in 
mind, as the weather 
is getting warmer it is really important that children 
have sun cream applied before they come to 
school in the morning and that they have a hat to 
protect their head and sunglasses to protect their 
eyes.  

 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan-Ashworth 
 
 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

 

Diary Dates                                New dates added this week are in red 
• Thursday 22nd May – Upper KS2 Boys/Girls Edgely Football Competition 1-5pm 

• Thursday 22nd May – Resource Trip to Pizza Express 

• Thursday 22nd May – Last day of half term 

• Friday 23rd May – INSET Day- School Closed 

• Monday 9th June – First Day of term 

• Wednesday 18th June – Yr 5 & 6 & KS2 Resource Come & Play at the Halle 

• Thursday 19th June – Year ¾ trip to Pizza Express 

• Monday 23rd June Sports Day KS2 9.15am 

• Monday 23rd June Sports Day KS1 2.15pm 

• Wednesday 11th June – Relationships & Sex education parent meeting (only year 5 and 6 parents) at 
2.30pm and 4.15pm 

• Thursday 3rd July - Transition Day 

• Tuesday 8th July – Year 5 Cheadle Mosque visit 

• Thursday 10th July – Year 6 Cheadle Mosque visit  

• Wednesday 16th – Friday 18th July Year5 /6 Residential 

• Wednesday 23rd July – Yr 5 & 6 trip to Stockport Air Raid Shelters  

• Friday 25th July – Last day of term 

 

The class with the best attendance last week was Year 5 with 95.5%  
 
Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance 
each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   
Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  
Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 
 

PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 
or trainers.  Please complete the letter that was sent out last week so that we know whether you 
require a school PE kit.  Please remember to wash the PE kit regularly, we will send them home each 
half term.  
 
Year 4 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 
lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from https://mcsstores.co.uk/ 
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